
 
THAKEHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Rock Road 
   Storrington    
West Sussex    

RH20 3AA 
Headteacher: Mrs S. Norton 

Tel: 01903 740176 
email:  office@thakehamps.co.uk 

web:  http://www.thakehamps.co.uk 
 

‘Small School, Big Opportunities, Great Achievements’ 

         
      

22nd September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Harvest Service   
 
On Wednesday 30th September we will be celebrating Harvest.  The theme of this year’s celebration is 
‘Hope.’ The children will participate in a service in the school hall (in their usual Key Stage bubbles) led 
by Rev’d Sara-Jane Stevens from St Mary’s Church, who as a visitor will follow our Covid-19 protocols. 
 
Our celebration will include a short input from each class, along with words and prayer from Rev’d Sara-
Jane. Sadly this year, due to COVID-19 restrictions we will be unable to celebrate through song and 
parents will not be able to attend. 
 
As part of the Harvest celebrations we would like to ask each child to bring in a non-perishable item of 
store cupboard foods (no alcohol) or toiletries please.  All items collected will be donated to the charity 
Family Support Work (FSW). Each class will have a labelled donation box at their usual entrance to 
school, which they can deposit items in as they arrive. This ensures that no items come into classrooms. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs S. Norton 
Headteacher 
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